
 

Investor home loans are in the 
spotlight in our spring newsletter, 
with the Australian Prudential 
Regulation Authority (APRA) laying 
down new guidelines that may affect 
your portfolio. In this edition, we 
take a closer look at what it all means 
for you.  
 
If you're a keen buyer, we have some 
insights on how you can spring-clean 
your budget to help you save and we 
cover seven tips for winning at 
auction. If you're in the market to 
sell, check out our tips for styling 
your home.  
We're interested in helping you and 
your family. So, if you'd like any 
advice relating to your financial 
arrangements, please don't hesitate 
to get in touch. 
 
Back onto the subject of Investment 
Loans and the recent APRA changes; 
you can potentially get your rate 
reduced! If your circumstances have 
changed and you now live in a 
property that was previously an 
investment, or previously proposed 
as an investment, you can get a rate 
reduction! If you call your bank and 
advise them of the change, you will 
potentially be able to shave 0.25% or 
more off your current rate. If they 
don’t reduce your rate, call us and we 
can help! 
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